
HITACHI 
Mail Code K-84 
3901 Castle Hayne Road, Wilmington, NC 28401 
(91 0) 81 9-5950, Fax (910) 362-5950 

June 20,201 1 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Director, Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Subject: Response to NRC Request for Additional Information dated 6121201 1 
for GEH Parent Guarantee and Annual Financial Test 

References: 1 ) Docket Numbers 50-1 8, 50-70, 50-1 83, 70-754, 70-1 1 13, 70-2872, 72-01 
2) Letter K. S. Sherin to NRC Directors NMSS and NRR, Updated GE Company 

Parent - Guarantee of Funds for Decommissioning to Demonstrate Financial 
Assurance, 311 811 1 

3) GEHINRC Staff Telecon to Discuss RAI, 6/17/11 

We appreciate the opportunity to discuss the RAI regarding our recent GEH Parent Guarantee and 
Annual Financial Test (Reference 2) during our June 17, 201 1 teleconference (Reference 3). As 
we discussed, the NRC requested that the additional information be provided within 30 days from 
the date of the letter, however, the RAI was not received by us until June 16, 201 1. In addition, as 
we discussed, some of the requested information is not readily available and will take an additional 
period of time to prepare. 

As a result, we anticipate providing a response to the RAI no later than August 15, 201 1. 

Please contact me on (91 0) 819-5950 if you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter 
further. 

Sincerely, - 

Scott P. Murray, Manager 
Licensing & Liabilities /- 
Commitments: Respond to RAI by 8/15/11 

cc: C. Ryder, USNRC NMSS 
R. Przygodzki, USNRC FSME 


